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Dear residents and families,

We have been working closely with public health to stop the spread and keep everyone safe
here at Goderich Place. Your health and well-being is our number one priority. We have been
informed by public health that our isolation time for positive cases is 10 days, unlike the general
public which is 5 days. This is due to the vulnerable population and the high risk to other
residents.

It is difficult for everyone involved but please understand that we are all doing our best under the
circumstances and the guidance we are receiving from public health.

If the number of cases remains the same as today, we will go back to regular dining Friday,
October 14" at noon, for those who are not in isolation. For those who are in isolation, | can tell
you, all residents are feeling well, with mild to no symptoms. For those who have not tested
positive, you may come and go as usual, however, all meals will be served in your apartment
until Friday at noon.

If you are in isolation, you can go for short walks on the property, social distance, and wear a
surgical mask which properly covers your nose and mouth. Remember to use hand sanitizer
and good hand hygiene. Please do not stop to chat with friends and neighbours.

Visitors are still welcome, you will be screened and if you are entering an isolation room, full
PPE is expected to be worn for your own protection.

Deliveries are welcome at the front door as usual.
Let’s stay positive and focus on everyone’s well-being.

Kind Regards,
Management.



